
 

 

   

City of London City Planning 
COMMUNITY INFORMATION MEETING 
M. Knieriem 
Tel: 519-661-CITY (2489) ext. 4549  |  Fax: 519-661-5397 
Email: mknieriem@london.ca  |  Website: www.london.ca 

This is the second meeting to inform a new secondary plan to guide the 
future development of the properties surrounding Victoria Park.Your 
participation in this event and comments will help the consultant and City WHAT Staff prepare the secondary plan. 

London Central Secondary School 
Cafeteria 
Located at: 509 Waterloo Street WHERE 
Thursday January 24, 2019 
From: 6:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. WHEN 

WHO 
HOW TO GIVE 

COMMENTS 

Everyone, including residents, businesses, property owners and 
anyone interested in contributing, your opinion is needed. 

Please call in, mail, email or fax your comments to the City of 
London City Planning, 206 Dundas Street, London, ON, N6A 
1G7, Attn: Michelle Knieriem (phone: 519-661-2489 x4549; 
email: mknieriem@london.ca) 

PLEASE NOTE: This meeting is a community meeting which the City’s City Planning at 
times convenes when in the opinion of the Managing Director, Planning and City 
Planner, the community should have a further opportunity to obtain information 
regarding a planning application. There will be a future public participation meeting 
required under the Planning Act, held at the Planning and Environment Committee, 
which will give you an opportunity to comment to Municipal Council on the planning 
application. 

Personal information collected at this meeting is collected under the authority of the 
Planning Act, R.S.O. 1990 and may be used for the purpose of informing you of future 
information meetings and Statuary Public meetings relating to this matter. 
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